ITIS THE LAW...

NEW WASTE AND RECYCLING REOUIREMENTS

For Glendale Businesses and Multi-Family Properties with 5 or More Units

NEW! Organics Recycling Program

A new state law (Senate Bill 1383), which went into effect on January 1, 2022, requires businesses and residents to
separate organic waste, such as food scraps and plant trimmings, from the garbage. To comply with the new law, the City
of Glendale is working with its franchised haulers to implement a new Organics Recycling program.

State law and Glendale Municipal Code 8.44.082 require Glendale businesses and multi-family residential properties to:
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Subscribe to organics recycling service with your
hauler by April 1st, 2022. Waivers are available
for businesses with limited space or low volumes
of waste and are available at
glendaleca.gov/waiver.

> Contact your franchised hauler directly to
set up services or schedule a free site visit to
understand your container and service
options.

Annually, provide information to employees,
tenants, contractors and customers about what
materials belong in each container. New tenants
must be provided with information before or
within 14 days of move-in.

) Visit your franchised hauler’s website to
access free educational materials that fulfill
this requirement.

Hauler contact information

is available at glendaleca.gov/hauler

Program Enforcement

Provide three collection containers for residents
that are clearly labeled or color-coded
(Blue/Recycling, Green/Organics and Black/Trash)
in all indoor and outdoor areas where waste is
collected.

> Visit your franchised hauler’s website to
download free labels and posters.

Provide for the recovery of edible food (for large
generators of food waste only).

» Visit glendaleca.qgov/FoodRecovery for more
information.
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These requirements went into effect on January 1, 2022. The city will conduct inspections to
determine compliance as required by State law. If the city determines non-compliance,
educational materials will be provided as well as a notice to comply. Violations may be subject to
administrative civil penalties. For more information, refer to Glendale Municipal Code 8.44.180.

(818) 548-3916 | recycle@glendaleca.gov
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Who is My Hauler?

New Waste
Hauling Services For:

Businesses and
multi-family residences
(five or more units)

Your new hauler was selected due
to their operational history and
specialized capabilities to
effectively process organic waste.

All haulers have notified property
and business owners about the
details of the coming changes, and
will continue to provide crucial
information throughout the
transition regarding collection
guidelines, billing, and days of
service.

Scan the QR code
to view the map:

Southland Disposal Company Woaste Resources

info@southlanddisposal.com glendale@wasteresources.com

323-780-7150 888-467-7600

www.southlanddisposal.com www.wasteresources.com/Glendale

Athens Services NASA Services, Inc.

cs@athensservices.com LI h) customerservice@nasaservices.com
888-336-6100 L 888-888-0388
www.athensservices.com/glendale www.nasaservices.com/municipalities/Glendale
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